
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

January 13, to January 20, 2019 

During this period, the Sierra Madre Police Department responded to 

approximately 309 day and night time calls for service. 

 

 

Monday, January 14 

Residents in the 300 block of E. Alegria reported jewelry missing from their residence 

following a repairmen working at their home.  

Case to Detectives pending further information 

 
 

Tuesday, January 15 

At about 9:30PM, officers provided assistance to the Monrovia Police Department in 

the 700 block of Foothill Bl. with a disruptive male that was becoming violent with his 

family. During the contact, the male failed to follow officer's commands and began to 

physically resist the officers. As a result of the resistance, officers had to subdue the 

male. He was ultimately placed on a mental evaluation hold at a local facility by the 

Monrovia Police Department 
 

Wednesday, January 16 

Officers responded to a disturbance call in the 100 block of E. Montecito Ave. at 

about 12:07AM, where the person reporting heard yelling and loud crashing noises. 

Officer's arrived and discovered that a female house guest assaulted an adult male 

resident. The resident placed the female under private person’s arrest.  The female 

subject was transported to the Pasadena Jail. 

Case to DA’s office 
 

Thursday, January 17 

At about 9:02AM, officers responded to the 300 block of N Lima St regarding a 

structure fire. The Sierra Madre Fire Department along with other assisting Fire 

Departments responded. During the investigation, an elderly male was discovered 

deceased inside the residence.  

 


